
City of Eureka 

In recognition of 

Dump the Pump Day 

June 20, 2024 

Whereas,  The City of Eureka recognizes the importance of sustainable 

 transportation options for the well-being of our community and the 
 preservation of our environment; and 
 
Whereas,  Public transportation plays a vital role in reducing traffic congestion, 

 improving air quality, and promotion economic vitality in our city; and 
 
Whereas,  Dump the Pump Day, observed nationally on the third Thursday in June, 

encourages individuals to leave their cars at home and instead utilize 
public transportation, biking, walking, or carpooling; and 

 
Whereas,  the City of Eureka is committed to supporting initiatives that promote 

 alternative  modes of transportation and reduce our reliance on single-
 occupancy vehicles; and 
 
Whereas,  by participating in Dump the Pump Day, residents of Eureka can help 

reduce carbon emissions, conserve energy, and contribute to a more 

sustainable future for our city and planet; and 
 
 Now, therefore, I, Mayor Kim Bergel, on behalf  of the Eureka City 

Council, do hereby proclaim June 20, 2024, as “Dump the Pump Day” in the City 

of Eureka, and I urge all residents to join in this observance by utilizing public 

transportation, biking, walking, carpooling, or other sustainable modes of 

transportation on this day and beyond.  

 

  

 

Kim Bergel 
Mayor 

June 18, 2024 


